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The latest news and updates from LCC Student Ambassadors

THE  PAW

The LCC student ambassadors are creating a climate 
of engagement around campus and looking at ways to 
help students connect and engage at LCC. The Paw is 
a monthly newsletter created by the Student 
Ambassadors, under the direction of Jennifer Tupper, 
Director of Orientation and Student Success. The 
intent is to keep students informed on current and 
upcoming college events.  Please contact Jennifer at 
jtupper@lassencollege.edu with comments or 
suggestions.
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The spring sporting schedule has been hit and miss so 

far this year due to the unpredictable weather occurring 

within the region.  Both the softball and baseball teams 

have been struggling to get time on the field, especially 

here at their home grounds.  Baseball started their 

season off with a sweep at Porterville last month, but 

have struggled to keep the momentum going as of late.  

The recent games against Butte saw Lassen take home 

the win in the second game of the day, making their 

overall record 6-8 so far for this season.  

The Lady Cougs also started their season off with a 

sweep on Mendocino.  Unfortunately, these results did 

not occur in their next four games when they played 

West Valley and Foothill.  The team has been practicing 

hard and are adapting to the changing conditions they 

are being thrown.  With only two returning sophomores, 

the team is taking every opportunity to learn from their 

experiences. 

Go the www.lassencollegeathletics for the most up to 

date LCC sports information

The Cougar Roar section has been created to 

gather feedback on  student experiences on 

campus, and how to better align events and 

activities with student needs.  The student 

ambassadors will be doing student surveys to get 

feedback on how we can better support you at 

Lassen College. We always want to hear what 

could help you succeed in college. Please send 

emails to  jtupper@lassencollege.edu.

Cougar Sports News

LCC Meetups are a chance for students to get 

together, meet new people, engage with others and 

have fun as an LCC student.  All students are 

welcome to attend these free student engagement 

activities.  Hopefully you were able to attend the Pre 

St. Patrick's Day Fun, but if not, there are plenty of 

other meetups scheduled. The next LCC Meetup is 

Karaoke and Just Dance on March 27, in the 

Cafeteria from 5 pm to 7 pm.  Check out the LCC 

website for more Spring LCC Meetups or stop by the 

student help desk to find out more information.  

Remember you can come by yourself or bring your 

friends.  See you there!

LCC Meetups

Cougar Roar
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Do you remember what it felt like to be in the 8th 

grade?  Try to think back a bit and think of what 

type of student you were.  Were you scared of 

what the future might hold for you and needed 

some sort of guidance or direction?  Or did you 

just lay back and go with the flow?  On March 18th 

thru March 22nd, LCC campus got flooded with 

8th graders,  Some of them nervous to see the 

options of their near future and others excited to 

see a little bit of what college life would be like.

8th Graders Crash Campus

15 To Finish
On average, a college student wants to take 15 

credit hours each semester to make sure they 

graduate on time.  Many full-time students take less 

than that and don't receive their diploma on 

schedule. 

Why take 15 credit hours?  

Save Money

Graduate on Time

 

Cougar Cupboard Recipes
Nutrition and cooking workshops take place once 

a month here at LCC, right next to the Cougar 

Cupboard.  These workshops showcase tips and 

tricks on college friendly food options.  March's 

workshop demonstrated how to cook tostadas 

using ingredients from the Cougar Cupboard.  The 

recipe included canned chicken, corn, black beans 

and rice.  This demonstration was a hit with both 

the students and staff.  The next cooking 

demonstration will be on April 3rd between 10 am 

and 2 pm.
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 Coming to another country to study is not 

something easy!  Especially when you have to 

adapt to a new culture and learn a new language.  

Lassen College has always been very receptive 

with the International community.  The smaller 

class sizes allow students to receive personalized 

attention.  Today, there are many international 

students at Lassen College from all around the 

World.  England, Brazil, Vietnam, and Australia 

are just a few of the countries that make up our 

student population.  The experiences 

international students gain at LCC allow them to 

accomplish and further their dreams.

International Corner

The Study Place
Do you need a quiet place to study, get work done 

and get academic assistance?  The Summit Room 

located in Basecamp (CA 209) is open on Mondays 

and Tuesdays from 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm.  All 

students are welcome at the Study Place!

Student Help Desk
The Student Help Desk exists to provide LCC 

Students with prompt, attentive, friendly 

assistance and support to help them with 

navigational issues related to Mylassen portal, 

Canvas, student email, and Financial Aid.  The 

student help desk also provides campus tours and 

helps students discover support services they 

need to be successful.  Located in Basecamp (CA 

209), the help desk is open from 10 am to 2 pm, 

Monday through Friday.



LCC Student Activities Calendar

Want to become more involved at LCC?
Check out these student leadership 

opportunities:
Peer Tutoring

Student Ambassador program
ASB


